CHAPEL HILL PARKS AND RECREATION COMMISSION

200 PLANT ROAD, CHAPEL HILL, NORTH CAROLINA 27514 VOICE/TTD: (919) 968-2784 • FAX: (919) 932-2923

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Mayor Foy and Council

OH (KUS)

FROM:

Pam Hemminger, Chair, Parks and Recreation Commission

RE:

Appointments to Parks and Recreation Commission

DATE:

April 30, 2004

The Parks and Recreation Commission met on April 21 and voted unanimously (7-0) to recommend that the Council reappoint Bob Broad and Terri Tyson to the upcoming Commission vacancies. Both Mr. Broad and Ms. Tyson have applied to serve second three-year terms.

The Commission greatly appreciates the opportunity to review new member applications and to make recommendations to the Council.

The Parks and Recreation Commission voted to forward this recommendation, with voting as follows:

Against

none

For

Pam Hemminger, Chair

Terri Tyson, Vice Chair

Terry Blalock

Paul Caldwell

Faith Nager

Andrea Rohrbacher

Diane VandenBroek